
David Kiernan, Bsc (Hons), MASP, MRTPI
Neighbourhood Planning Officer

Spatial Planning and Delivery

Teignbridge District Council

Forde House
Newton Abbot
Devon
TQ12 4XX

Dear David
Ide Neighbourhood Plan: Appraising the Plan
As you are aware we have been developing the neighbourhood plan for our parish area.  We are pleased to say that we have now completed the preparation of a draft Plan (attached). It reflects the community’s aims and objectives, the current opportunities and takes into account the many helpful comments you have made to us. 
We are writing formally to request the local planning authority’s screening opinion, based on our aims and objectives and the current draft version of our policies, as to whether it considers that our Plan in its current form will need to be subject to Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) and whether the situation regarding Habitat Regulations Assessment (HRA) has altered.  
We look forward to receiving your reply soon so that we can continue to progress with our Plan’s development and maintain the current momentum.
Yours sincerely,
Chris Bishop (Chairman - Ide NPlan Steering Group)
On behalf of Ide Parish Council

